Miller, Alisa

File No. 130938

From: Strawn, William
Sent: Friday, October 04, 2013 10:51 AM
Subject: FW: Referral: BOS File No. 130938

From: Revels, Gayle

Sent: Thursday, October 03, 2013 9:31 AM
To: Hui, Tom; Strawn, William

Cc: Jayin, Carolyn ,
Subject: RE: Referral: BOS File No. 130938

Hi Tom,

Most of this ordinance does not impact DBI. Planning does the calculation and we just collect the funds. So, changes in

what is exempt has more impact on them.

The one thing that does have an impact on DBI is that the fees are now calculated at the time of the first construction
document, instead of at issuance of the site permit. If there are any changes in the TIDF fee amounts, the DECU will
need to route the project back to Planning to have the fees recalculated. Itis not one that we calculate ourselves.

Thank you,
Gayle

Gayle Revels

City and County of San Francisco
Department of Building Inspection
Acting Chief Financial Officer

1660 Mission Street, 6th Floor
San Francisco CA 94103

(415) 558-6213
Gayle.Revels@sfgov.org




